Bulletin inserts
Week 1: Introduction to World Mission Month 
October is a month of missions 
As we begin the month of October, we enter a special period of reflection and action for our Church's missionary efforts around the world. World Mission Sunday, to be celebrated on October 20, is a vital time for all Catholics to support the spread of the Gospel in mission territories. This year's theme, chosen by Pope Francis, is "Go and invite everyone to the banquet," emphasizing our call to bring God's love and message to every corner of the world.
The donations collected on World Mission Sunday are vital to sustaining the Church's mission in more than 1,150 territories where the Church is still young or struggling. Historically, the Church in the United States was once a beneficiary of these missionary efforts, and now we have the opportunity to give back and support our brothers and sisters around the world. Let us prepare our hearts and minds to fully engage in this mission throughout the month.
Week 2: The Importance of World Mission Sunday 
Why is World Mission Sunday important?
World Mission Sunday, which is celebrated on October 20 of this year, is not just another Sunday; It is a powerful reminder of our call to be missionaries. The collection that takes place on this day is unique in that it is mandated by the Code of Canon Law and is essential for the survival and growth of the Church in mission territories.
These funds support the Church's pastoral and evangelizing work, including the construction of temples, the provision of health care and education, and the formation of future priests and religious. In places where resources are scarce, your generosity makes a profound difference. As we reflect on the theme "Go and Invite All to the Banquet," let us remember that our participation and support help to invite countless souls to the feast of God's love.
Week 3: Our Missionary Legacy 
Our Missionary Legacy 
As we approach World Mission Sunday on October 20, it is important to remember the legacy of missionary works. The Church in the United States was once mission territory, backed by the generosity of Catholics around the world. Today, we continue this legacy by supporting the Pontifical Mission Societies and ensuring that the Gospel reaches all ends of the earth.
Our contributions help build and sustain communities of faith in places where the Church is still growing or facing persecution. This mission is a witness to our faith in action, reflecting the universal call to share the love of Christ. As we reflect on this year's theme, "Go and Invite All to the Banquet," let us recommit ourselves to supporting our global Church family.
Week 4: Thank You for Your Generosity 
Thank you for supporting World Mission Sunday
On behalf of the missionary men and women serving in more than 7,750 mission territories, we extend our sincerest gratitude for your generous support on World Mission Sunday. Your contributions ensure that the Gospel continues to spread, bringing hope, love, and salvation to those in need.
This year's theme, "Go and Invite All to the Banquet," reminds us of our universal call to evangelize and support our brothers and sisters around the world. Your generosity helps build churches, train clergy, and provide essential services in mission territories. Thank you for being a part of this vital mission and for making a lasting impact on the global Church.

